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SA COVID-19 TRANSITION COMMITTEE 

7 September 2021

Outcomes: 

Reference Outcome 

5.1 Transition Committee recommended increasing the number for managed private 

activities outside of the home to 150 from 12:01am Thursday 9 September 2021. 

Action: 

Reference Action 

5.8 CSO to provide advice on whether a condition can be placed on COVID Marshals 

to limit their alcohol consumption.   

Minutes 

1. Welcome and apologies

1.1 All members were present 

1.2 Chief Supt Stuart McLean, Mr Rick Persse, Dr Chris Lease, Mr Don Frater and Ms 

Ingrid Norman attended as guests. 

1.3 Ms Jessica Winch stood in as Secretariat for Alison Lloydd-Wright. 

2. Minutes

2.1 The minutes of the previous meeting (23 August) were endorsed with two 

corrections. 

3. AHPPC Update

3.1 CPHO noted another NSW truck driver transiting through SA had tested positive. 

3.2 CPHO provided a general update on discussions regarding the optimal approach to 

test, trace, isolate and quarantine (TTIQ).  

3.3 The Committee discussed modelling about possible impacts of COVID-19 on health 

care system capacity.   
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4. Cross border travel update

4.1 Nil. 

5. Public activities update

5.1 The Committee recommended increasing the number for managed private activities 

outside of the home to 150 from 12:01am Thursday 9 September 2021.  

5.2 Managed private activities with 50 people or over should have: 

• Dedicated independent COVID Marshal not participating in the function to

manage compliance.

• No dancing

• A QR code for checking in.

5.3 CSO to consider whether a condition can be placed on COVID Marshals to limit 

their alcohol consumption.   

6. Other business

6.1 The Committee noted a letter from Business SA regarding mental health impacts on 

South Australian businesses.  


